BOARD OF **COMMISSIONERS**

Mike Belding Chairman mbelding@co.greene.pa.us

Betsy McClure Commissioner bmcclure@co.greene.pa.us

Blair Zimmerman Commissioner bzimmerman@co.greene.pa.us



PHONE: 724-852-5210 • FAX: 724-627-5428 www.co.greene.pa.us

93 E. High Street • Waynesburg, Pennsylvania 15370

Jeffrey A. Marshall Chief Clerk jmarshall@co.greene.pa.us

Legal Counsel Robert Eugene Grimm

OCTOBER 31, 2023

URGENT

IMMEDIATE RESPONSE REQUIRED

Mail in Ballots for 2023 General Election Re:

Dear Greene County Voter:

You have been identified as a Greene County voter who applied for a MAIL-IN or ABSENTEE Ballot for the upcoming election. It has been determined that there is a printing error on your ballot concerning the Greene County Commissioners race. The error on the ballot indicates that you may vote for up to three (3) of the candidates for commissioner. That is an error. You are only permitted to vote for two (2) of the candidates.

If you already voted and only voted for two (2) candidates for commissioner no action is required. If you have not yet completed your ballot you may simply vote for only two (2) of the Commissioner candidates and mail your ballot as directed or hand deliver your ballot to the Election Office.

However, if you already voted and voted for three (3) candidates there are two (2) ways to correct the error and make sure your vote for Commissioners is counted. You should make every effort to complete one of the following two ways to cure your ballot.

First, to correct your ballot that has already been returned to the Election Bureau, you can choose to visit the Election Bureau office on the First Floor of the County Office Building 93 East High Street, Waynesburg, Pennsylvania. You must advise the election workers that you need a new ballot due to the error.

Second, if you cannot appear at the Election Bureau Office, you can choose to appear at your normal polling place on Election Day, November 7, 2023 and cast a "provisional ballot" correcting the incorrect ballot.



The hours for business of the Election Bureau have been extended until after election day to accommodate voters affected by this error. The Election Bureau will be open until 7:00 P.M. starting on Tuesday October 31, 2023 through Monday November 6, 2023. In addition, the office will be open from 10:00 A.M. to 5:00 P.M. on Saturday November 4, 2023 and again of Sunday November 5, 2023 from 1:00 P.M to 4:00 P.M.

Remember if you voted for more than two (2) candidates for Commissioner your vote will not be counted unless you take appropriate action as described in the previous paragraphs.

County officials also take this opportunity to apologize for your inconvenience in assisting the County in assuring that each legally cast vote counts. If you have any questions or require further guidance in correcting your ballot, please call the Greene County Election Bureau during business hours at 724-852-5230.

GREENE COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS

Mike Belding, Chairman